
   
  

The Pinellas County Landfill and Pinellas Transfer 
Station will be CLOSED on Monday, January 2, 
2023.    As a result, WM of Pinellas will be CLOSED 
Monday January 2, 2023.    We WILL have a service 
impact the day after New Year’s January 2, 2023. 
  
• RESIDENTIAL COLLECTION: There will be no 
residential collection on Monday January 2, 
2023.  Residential customer routes will resume a normal 
schedule with no changes to the schedule on Tuesday 
January 3, 2023.  Services missed on Monday will be 
handled with double pickup day on Thursday January 5, 
2023.  Any one time a week Residential stops on 
Monday January 2, 2023, will be re-scheduled to 
Thursday January 5, 2023. 
  
• COMMERCIAL COLLECTION:  All commercial 
collections services will be scheduled one day behind 
through Saturday January 7, 2023 (Monday routes will 
be done on Tuesday, Tuesday routes on Wednesday, 
and so on).  
  
• ROLL OFF COLLECTION: Roll Off regular 
scheduled work will be re-scheduled for Tuesday 
January 3, 2023. Any on-call roll off work will be 
scheduled for January 3, 2023 or later.  
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